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Subj: Re: Shrimporee Meeting TUESDAY SEP 25 Second Sending
Date: 9/24/2012 6:34:30 P.M. Central Daylight Time
From: yicmaria@sbcglobal.net
To: iod imd@aol.com

Jerrold,
The ice container will be delivered to the Shrimporee site on Oct. 19th by
BILL'S ICE, phone number 713-926-6006, and will be picked up that evening
or the following morning. The order is the same as last year. I am available
for any questions. Vic Maria

From: Jerrold DeWease <mailservice@clubrunner.ca>
To: vicmaria@sbcglobal.net
Sent: Mon, September 24, 2012 6:01:25 PM
Subject: Shrimporee Meeting TUESDAY SEP 25 Second Sending

To: Victor G. Maria, Rotary Club of Space Center

Chair Berg has called a planning meeting of the 2012 Shrimporee for TUESDAY SEP 25 at

the JSC Federal Credit Union.

Please attend if you can since next Monday is Shrimporee at the Club meeting. Each chair should
prepared to give a brief but succinct talk on her or his area. It is very important that the live, silent
and raffle committees be present so we know exactly where we are.

There are only 2 club and 3 planning meetings before the Shirmporee.

Jerrold Dewease
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